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Andrea Gyger

From: Marsha Cook 

Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2015 10:53 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Internet Voting

 

Please do not change the statue for controlling voting by email beyond what already exists. 

 

We as Americans can and should make voting a priority.  The current system allows people enough flexibility.  

 

Mail in Ballots are enough of an issue, we do not need to add another layer for potential abuse with internet voting. 

 

Marsha Cook 

 

 

 

 




